
The telephone lines of the Embassy are restored 

 

The telephone lines of the Embassy that have been out of order due to a problem 

with telephone lines by a telecommunication company today, 12 December 2022, 

have now been restored and it is again possible to reach the Embassy by phone as 

below. We apologize for the inconvenience. 

 

【Contact point】 

Embassy of Japan in Denmark 

Tel: 3311-3344 

 (It will be connected to an agency designated to respond to an emergency call) 

E-mail: ryoji.han@ch.mofa.go.jp 

 


